
Waste Connections of Oregon, Inc. 

dba Sanitary Disposal 

81144 N Hwy 395 

PO Box 316 

Hermiston, OR 97838 

March 21, 2024 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Tariff Submittal, Original Tariff Number 5, Waste Connections of Oregon, dba Sanitary Disposal, 

Inc. G-173. Extension Request. Please do not re-docket TG-240111. 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Staff requested that the Company submit a request to extend the effective date of the TG-240111 

General Rate filing to May 1st, 2024. The Company originally requested an effective date of April 1, and 

properly notified customers. While the Company promptly complied with all Staff’s data requests and 

Staff has not identified areas of concern, Staff has requested more time to complete their review.  

Therefore, the Company is reluctantly requesting this extension. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 448.6954, or 

brian.vandenburg@wasteconnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 

Pricing Analyst 
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